
From: Puente, Robert
To: Connelly, Kristin D.
Subject: FW: Sams Club
Date: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 1:35:51 PM

 
 
From: ESH914@aol.com [mailto:ESH914@aol.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 01, 2014 11:10 AM
To: Puente, Robert
Subject: Sams Club
 
Dear Alderman,
    I just received word of the pending request for the Sam's Club on the Northeast corner of 124th
street and Bradley Road.
 
    I am totally opposed to this plan in as much as there is already a Woodman's directly across the
street. Currently, this site is urban prairie which reflects the natural grown on Bradley Road from 124th
street and 107th street.  
 
    Please do everything you can to stop this development.
 
Thank You
 

Eric Helland
10372 West Goodrich Ave
Milwaukee, WI  53224-2651
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